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Dear parents, 
     Every seven years the governors have to undertake a full consultation surrounding their 
proposed Admissions arrangements for St Margaret Mary’s. Attached with this letter is a copy of 
the draft arrangements for 2021-2022 if you have any comments about the draft arrangements 
please send them to Mrs Coney c/o the school office our clerk to the Governing Body. The 
consultation period will last for six weeks. 
 
Many thanks for your co-operation and support with these matters.  
 
 
Fr S Ellis    Chair of Governors.   
M. Aldred  Head teacher.  

 


